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Website:      www.595.eaachapter.org/

Facebook: www.facebook.com/groups/EAAChapter595
 

Minutes / Meeting of EAA Chapter 595 
Rio Grande Valley 

 
 

January Announcements
Birthdays 

Anniversaries 
 

February Announcements 
Birthdays 

Anniversaries 

 
Events 

 
Christmas Banquet 

Sat. December 10, 2022. 
 
Reyna’s Barbeque  
2410 Spur 54  
Harlingen, TX. 
11:15 a.m.  
(map on pg.3) 
 
NOTE the Time Change is for 
11:15  
(this is only this meeting) 
 

 
 
 

 

 
Acting President 
Byron Engle called 
an informal meeting 
to order @11:09 a.m. 
at Gulf Aviation in 
Harlingen with 8 
members in 
attendance.  Since 
quorum was not met, 
no official business 
could be conducted.  
Members in attendance were as follows;                         
  
Byron Engle   Jerry Gifford                                         
Cindy Vasquez  Merle Jenkins  
Monty Vasquez  Art Chavarria  
Robert Carter  Shirlene Jenkins  
  
Since there was very little to discuss the minutes will be short. 
  
Byron handed out some forms for us all to fill in and update 
because we really need to keep better records of our members 
and new attendees. Byron also has some forms for new visitors 
and new members.  
  
Byron suggested Reyna’s Barbecue in Harlingen for our annual 
December meeting/Christmas banquet because Ted Miller is 
having his home worked on and couldn’t accommodate the 
banquet this year. Reyna’s caters and provides everything from 
the meats, the sides and drinks. The only potluck they allow are 
desserts from home and they also have desserts as well. The 
chapter will pay for the meal and Reyna’s has a private banquet 
room that will 
accommodate 
about 33 people. 
Merle Jenkins 
suggested that we 
should try this 
restaurant today 
after the meeting 
just to see if it 
meets expectations. 
Everyone was in 
agreement with this.  
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Robert Carter suggested to Byron that we should follow an itinerary in each meeting; introducing 
visitors/guests and with each member doing a short introduction. Robert said that he has spent at least 
200 hours on the software for the chapter on the website, but with very little participation. It had a lot of 
information about each member, but if no one uses it, it’s a waste of his time & Robert’s effort. 
   
With no more subjects to discuss, Byron suggested we go to lunch and see if everyone approves of the 
venue. Everyone went and had a great time chatting and eating a wonderful meal. 
Informal meeting adjourned at 12:02 p.m.  
 
The next meeting is the Christmas banquet Reyna’s Barbeque  
2410 spur 54  
Harlingen at 11:15 a.m. Saturday, December 10, 2022. 
 
C y’all there, 
Respectfully submitted, 
Cindy Vasquez  
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